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Dear Parents / carers, 

 

Thank you to everyone’s support during the summer 1 term. We had such a great 

half term and really managed to squeeze a lot in! This half term your children can 

look forward to: 

 

Summer 2 curriculum overview 

Maths Writing 
(links to 
spelling) 

 

Reading Project:  
Emperors and 
Empires - 

Science  
 

PSHE  

Fractions  

 

Geometry 

and 

measures. 

 

We will revisit 

statistics, 

money and 

consolidate 

concepts 

we’ve 

already 

visited 

Diary of a 

Roman Slave 

Girl  

 

The magic 

paintbrush – 

traditional 

tail rewritten 

with Roman 

themes 

 

Regular 

spelling 

sessions. 

Including 

adding 

prefixed, dis-, 

in-, im- and 

suffixes -ous 

and -ly 

 

 

 

Continuing 

with Read 

Write inc. in 

revised 

groups 

 

VIPERs session 

using short 

texts and 

extracts, 

focussing on  

 

Vocabulary 

Inference 

Prediction 

Explaining 

Retrieval 

Summarising  

 

 

We will be learning 

about the growth 

and decline of the 

Romans. We will 

discover the 

hierarchies of 

Roman society 

and the Roman 

army. We will study 

the first invasions of 

Britain in 55 and 54 

BC and the 

Roman conquest 

of Britain in AD 43. 

We will learn 

about Boudicca’s 

rebellion and the 

Romanisation of 

Britain. 

 

In DT, we will be 

looking at growing 

things seasonably 

and making our 

own pizzas!  

 

Light 

 

In science, 

we will be 

learning all 

about light. 

We will be 

learning that 

darkness is 

the absence 

of light. 

Which things 

are a source 

of light and 

which just 

reflect it. We 

will look at 

shadows and 

how light 

travels. 

 

Growing and 

Changing 

These age-

appropriate 

lessons will 

cover the 

physical and 

emotional 

changes that 

happen as 

children grow 

older. 

 

Should you 

have any 

questions 

relating to the 

content of 

these lessons, 

then please 

speak with your 

child’s class 

teacher. 
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PE days – Monday and Tuesday  

Children will continue to come to school in their full PE kit on their PE days. This 

includes their: turquoise PE t-shirt (with embroidered school logo), black shorts, 

trainers and turquoise PE zipped hoodie (or another hoodie from home). Please 

make sure to dress appropriately for the weather, bring plenty of water and a hat 

and sun cream in warmer weather. 
 

Trips / visitors 

Exeter trip to RAMM July 14th Leaving 8.15 and returning 4pm (ish!)  
 

Library books 

Thank you for your continued support with keeping the library and classroom books 

safe and well cared for. Crooklets and Millook - Wednesday 

 

Home Learning-Our explorer reading challenge will be coming to an end in July. We 

will be doing the prize draw at the end of the year. Remember, the more countries 

the children receive the better their chances of winning a prize! Please continue to 

read with your child daily and record in their journal. Use the questions in the book, 

to help with comprehension – a key skill for reading! 

 

Spellings Have been going well and in many children we have seen a real 

improvement in their confidence with spelling certain words. Please, please help 

your child to learn these spellings. It really does make a difference to their 

confidence. 

 

For some extra practise children can access spelling games on -  

Login (oxfordowl.co.uk)  Username-  crooklets  password – 2022 

Spooky Spellings || Practise spelling Common Exception Words 

(ictgames.com) 
 

Facebook -We have been sharing loads of our learning on facebook so don’t forget 

to follow our pages: Facebook – Bude Primary Academy – Juniors  Twitter handle – 

@budeprimary 

 

We are looking forward to another great half term and thank you for all of your 

support. As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Year 3 Team 

Mrs Miles and Mrs Stickney 
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